Your Ref- PP_2019_FORBE_001_00

29 June 2020

Damian Pfieffer

Director, Western Region
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment

PO Box 865
DUBBO NSW 2830

Subject: Lower Wambat Street Planning Proposal

Dear Damian,

| refer to your letter dated 31 January 2020 confirming Department of
Planning, Industry and Environments Gateway Determination of
PP_2019_FORBE_001_00, Lower Wambat Street Planning Proposal.

Council has met all conditions of the Gateway Determination, and now
requests that the plan be notified.

Should you have any enquiries, please contact Eliza Noakes on 6850 2300

(Option 1).

Yours faithfully,

7B 25PZ

Paul Bennett
Director

PLANNING AND GROWTH
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